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h Docket No. 50-295
Docket No. 50-304

Com:nonwealth Edison Company
ATIN: Mr. Byron Lee, Jr.

Vice President
Post Office Be 767
Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated May 17, 1979, infor:ning us of
the steps you have taken to correct the noncompliance identified
in our letter dated April 26, 1979. You 4re re=inded that
changes which you are making to your security plan must be
reported to the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation in accordance
with 10 CTR 50.54(p). We will exa=ine your corrective action
during a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerei.y,

< 0<
J. A. Hind, Chief
Safeguards Branch

cc: Mr. N. Wandke
Plant Superintendent

cc w/ltr 5/17/79, w/

(2.790(d) Infor=ation)
attachment:-

Central Files
Reproduction Unit NRC 20b
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